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Friday, 9th November 2007 
  
 
Dear Tim, 
 
RE: Modification Proposal 0181 (Urgent) - Scheduling Charges 
Calculation for Gas Flow Days 22, 23, 24, 25 & 26 October 2007 

E.ON UK supports implementation of this Proposal. We believe the 
proposal represents a pragmatic solution to the unfortunate problems 
caused by the recent GEMINI outage. We support the approach proposed 
based on individual User accounts. This ensures that Users which have 
performed well at scheduling will continue to be recognised appropriately, 
thereby better facilitating the relevant objective SSC A11.1 (d) the securing 
of effective competition between relevant shippers.  
 
The alternative - to reconcile all input and output meters - would take a very 
long time and would likely lead to a number of invoice disputes thereby 
creating a considerable workload for both individual Users and National 
Grid.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Fairholme (by email) 
Trading Arrangements 
E.ON UK 
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